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Low Sulphur Recovery (LSR) – Q4 update  
 

 
31st August 2020 

 

 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 

 
Calculating the LSR based on the review period of 22/05/20 to 25/08/20, 

we would like to advise that on the New Zealand and Australia to / from the 
Pacific Island trades* and on our inter-island trades, the LSR level will remain 

set at zero for the period 01/09/20 to 31/12/20. 
 

 
*LSR for Asia/Europe/Africa/Americas to & from the Pacific Islands and the Norfolk Island / Cook 

Island trade is communicated separately. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Pacific Direct Line  


